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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 

19th June 2024  

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you about Year 3 and 4s food bank.  In our Cultural Capital lessons, we have been 
learning about money.  Did you know that some people from Burwell are choosing not to eat so that they can pay 
their bills?  The Burwell Day Centre collects food donations to hand out to people in our village who are in need.  
The food donated at school will be taken to the Day Centre to help people in Burwell.  
 
The food bank will start on the Thursday 20th June and end on Wednesday 26th June 2024.  It will be located near 
to the Main Hall.  We will need items such as tinned fruit and vegetables, pasta, rice, boxed foods such as cereals, 
condensed milk and long-life milk and anything else that will not go mouldy quickly.  Please check the best before 
date before you hand in your donation. 
 
Please help us by donating. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs Harvey’s Year 3 and 4 Cultural Class. 
 


